
  

Letter to Parents – High School 

 
 

 

HIGH SCHOOL 
BACK TO SCHOOL 2024-2025 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to Collège du Léman for the academic year 2024-25 and we 
are writing to inform you of the arrangements for the first few days of our return to school in August. Details 
are given in the accompanying calendar for the first few days of school, but the key events and dates are as 
follows: 
 
Orientation day for High School students and parents new to CDL 
All High School students and parents new to CDL will be welcomed to the school on Tuesday 20th August.  
 
General orientation and tours of the school will take place in the morning followed by lunch, which will be 
offered by the school. 
 
In the afternoon students will sit a placement test in French (unless they have never studied the French 
language).  
 
First day of school for new and returning students 
School begins for all High School students on Thursday 22nd August. The starting times have been staggered 
and details are given in the accompanying calendar for the first few days of school.  
 
Meet the teachers 
The traditional ‘meet the teachers’ evening this year will be combined with the welcome back barbecue, to be 
held on Tuesday 17th September. More details concerning this event will be sent nearer the time. 
 
School Calendar 
Please note that the school calendar, including the holiday dates and school events for 2024-2025, is posted on 
our website under ‘Parent Essentials’, and is also available on our ‘CDL News’ Parents app.   
 
Over the coming weeks leading up to the beginning of the next school year, your child may wish to look at the 
'New Student Welcome Pack’ (if new to the school) and the ‘Student Manual’ for High School students (for all 
students), both of which are posted on our back-to-school site. As we wish you a wonderful summer, the High 
School academic team would like to assure you, once again, of our commitment to your child’s education and 
well-being. 
 
 
James Bearblock       Pauline Nord  
Executive Principal – High School      Director General 


